
October 18, 2018 
Dear WC Families: 
 
This year our students have the opportunity to participate in the Scripps 
Spelling Bee.  All students in grades 1-8 will participate in a grade level or 
section level spelling bee in the classroom. The top 2 from each will move 
on to the school-wide spelling bee. The top two spellers in the elementary 
and the top two in the middle school will advance to the LaCrosse Regional 
Spelling Bee. 
 
January 7th-11th 

Classroom Spelling Bees will determine top 2 in each grade/section 
 
January 17th  

12:45 p.m. Elementary Spelling Bee to determine top 2 
2:00 p.m. Middle School Spelling Bee to determine top 2  

 
February 7th  
Top 2 Middle and Top 2 Elementary School students will travel to the 
Heider Center to participate in the Regional Spelling Bee. 
 
You will find all grade level lists and other resources on the School Website 
under the Parents Tab labeled Spelling Bee. 
 

Happy Spelling! 
 
Ms. Laurie Osborne and Mrs. Belinda Gehri 

Please email questions to ​osbolau@wc.k12.wi.us​ or ​gehrbel@wc.k12.wi.us 
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